From: Frank Willis

Sent: 12 July 2016 12:45
To: Nicholls, John
Subject: Planning Application- 2016 2827/P

Dear Sir, & Madam, It has been sent to our notice there has been a new application made for Flat 1.
Maresfield Gardens. We would like to reconfirm our objection to this planning application. Any loss
of parking space is detrimental to all other residents. From a safety aspect, the number of children
using this pavement, going to the local schools, would be an accident waiting to happen, therefore
we cannot believe this application is being considered yet again.

Regards , Frank & Margaret Willis. 45b Maresfield Gardens. NW3 5TE.

Sent from my iPad



